
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Dorothy Menasco 
Tuesday, February 08, 2022 10:42 AM 
Brandon Wendel 
Hong Wang; Brian Schultz; Sakina Deas 

FILED 2/8/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01119-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Subject: RE: Request for Change of Program Module and Docket Title for Docket No. 20220021-
TX 

Good morning, Brandon, 

Per your request below, the prog mod B1c, related to transfer of certificate, has been removed. The 
remaining prog mod is Bid, related to the name change on the certificate. Additionally, the docket 
title has been updated to remove the reference to "transfer" of the certificate. 

Have a good rest of the day! 
Dorothy 

From: Brandon Wendel <BWendel@psc.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 08, 2022 10:27 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>; Sakina Deas 
<SDEAS@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Request for Change of Program Module and Docket Title for Docket No. 20220021-TX 

Good morning Dorothy, 

After review of the document provided for Docket No. 20220021-TX, we have determined that this docket's program 
module should only include Bld: Service Regulation- Certification - Name Change. Please remove the Blc: Service 
Regulation - Certification - Transfer program module from this docket. 

Additionally, please change the docket title to "Request for approval of name change on Certificate of Authority No. 

8927 from Hargray of Florida, Inc. to Hargray of Florida, LLC. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Brandon Wendel 
Public Utility Analyst III 

Office of Industry Development & 
Market Analysis 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6928 
E-mail: Bwendel@psc.state.fl .us 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. 
Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business 
are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public 
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and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e‐mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 




